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February 10, 2010

City Council Public Works Committee 
Attn: Adam Lid adam.lid@lacity.org

Re: Council File No. 09-2645.

Please file the following position statement from the Sunland-Tujunga 
Neighborhood Council in CF 09-2645.

The Board of Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council respectfully requests that:

1. With the City attorney's guidance and consistent with his recommendations, 
the City enact a comprehensive new ordinance with clear and consistent 
standards and procedures regulating all wireless telecommunications facilities in 
the City, authorizing regulation of aesthetics and providing protection to 
communities and residential neighborhoods to the full extent of the law.

2. The City immediately impose a moratorium on all wireless telecommunications 
facility installations in the public right of way in the City and/or applications for 
approval of such installations in the City until such time that effective regulation 
of aesthetics and provisions protecting residential neighborhoods are in place.

The above recommendation voted on by the STNC's Land Use Committee 
meeting at their meeting held on February 1, 2010 and the full STNC Board on 
February 10, 2010.

The STNC looks forward to support of this request and working with the City 
Departments and City Council as it moves forward.

Sincerely,
Dan McManus, President 
Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council

Cc: Councilman Krekorian 
Councilman Rosendahl 
Councilman Huizar 
Councilman Alarcon 
Councilman Smith
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